
 

 
Support Nevada Assembly Bill 295 

Protecting Consumer Access to Wellness Care Practitioners 

Great News! Come to the hearing for Nevada A.B. 295, protecting access to traditional, complementary 
and alternative health care practitioners in Nevada, on Monday March 23, 2015! Assemblyman Kirner 
introduced AB295 on March 13 and it was referred to the Assembly Commerce and Labor Committee. If 
passed, Nevada would join nine other states in protecting the hundreds of wonderful complementary and 
alternative practitioners in Nevada offering sought after wellness options for consumers. Click Here and Enter 
Your Zip Code to send a message to your own legislator and the members of the Commerce and Labor 
Committee to support AB295. Click Here to Read the Bill. 

 
Attend the Hearing 

 
Monday, March 23 at 12pm 

 
Room 4100 of the Legislative Building, 401 S. Carson St., Carson City, NV. 
Videoconferenced to Room 4404B of the Grant Sawyer State Office Building, 555 E. Washington Ave., 
Las Vegas, NV  

 
Submit Public Comments 

 
Whether or not you can attend the hearing, please submit written testimony in support of AB 295. Unless 
waived by the Chairman, the deadline for submittal of proposed amendments and handouts is 12 p.m. on the 
business day before the meeting. An electronic copy of any proposed amendment or handout must be submitted 
to email address AsmCL@asm.state.nv.us AND 20 paper copies must be delivered to the Committee Manager, 
Leslie Danihel, in Room 4108, prior to the 12 p.m. deadline. Handouts and proposed amendments must include 
the name and contact information of the person submitting the document. 

 
Also, you can listen to the hearing live over the Internet. The address for the legislative website is 
http://www.leg.state.nv.us. For audio broadcasts, click on the link "Calendar of Meetings." 

 
Please support AB295 because it is the perfect solution for Nevada’s long term desire to have a law that 
protects access to its thousands of traditional, complementary and alternative health care practitioners such as 
herbalists, traditional naturopaths, wellness consultants, and many others who are providing great services to 
health seekers in Nevada. 

 
The new law, already passed in eight other states, would provide a state exemption for those non-invasive 
complementary and alternative health care practitioners who avoid a specific list of prohibited conduct, such as 
puncturing the skin or administering prescription drugs or telling people to go off their treatments recommended 
by their licensed health care professional, and who give out the disclosure information listed in the bill, such as 
contact information, education and training, and the nature of the services to be rendered.  
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Nevada Health Seekers deserve to have maximum options protected for themselves as they work to explore 
and their wellness and health.  Click Here to Take Action and Support AB295. 
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